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November 9, 2015

Ms. Cindy Bladey __t-[;i- Xi-•
Office of Administration __.....

Mail Stop: OWEN-i12-H08 /
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Comments Concerning Draft NUREG-1 530, Revision 1, "Reassessment of
NRC's Dollar Per Person-Remn Conversion Factor Policy," (80FR53585,
dated September 4, 2015, Docket ID NRC-2015-0063)

This letter is being submitted in response to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
request for comments concerning draft NUREG-1 530, Revision 1, "Reassessment of NRC's
Dollar Per Person-Rem Conversion Factor Policy, "published in the Federal Register on
September 4, 2015 (i.e., 80FR53585).

This proposed revision to NUREG-1 530 would revise the dollar per person-rem conversion
factor. The NRC uses the dollar per person-remn conversion factor in cost-benefit analyses
to determine the monetary valuation of the consequences associated with radiological
exposure and establishes this factor by multiplying a Value of a Statistical Life (VSL)
coefficient by a nominal risk coefficient.

Exelon Generation Company, LLC (Exelon) appreciates the opportunity to comment on this
draft NUREG revision. Exelon fully supports the comments submitted by the Nuclear
Energy Institute (NEI) on behalf of the industry regarding the subject draft NUREG.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Richard Gropp at
(610) 765-5557.

Respectfully,

James Barstow
Director, Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
Exelon Generation Company, LLC
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